
 

 

Tuesday 6th March 2018 

 

CLASS 2 TRIPS 

Food and Farming Day - Wednesday 21st March 2018 

 

The Barn Climbing Centre - Wednesday 28th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Food and Farming Day 

Classes 1 and 2 have been invited to a ‘Food and Farming Day’ which is being held at the Exhibition Halls, 

Royal Cornwall Showground, Wadebridge.   

The Farm & Country Days are an educational event held annually at the Royal Cornwall Events Centre. 

This is a very popular event for schools and therefore we are very fortunate to have been allocated a 

place this year. The children will enjoy a hands-on, interactive learning journey to see how their food 

travels from farm to plate.  

The itinerary will be as follows;  

8.15am; Children arrive in school 

8.30 am; the coach leaves 

9.10 am; arrive at the showground 

9.30-12.30; workshop activities 

12.00 – 12.30 lunch 

12.30-2.15; continue workshop activities 

2.45pm; leave the showground 

3.20pm; arrive back at school.  

 

Children will need to be dressed in school uniform with comfortable footwear and a lightweight 

waterproof coat. We have been advised that although most of the activities are undercover, the venue 

can be quite cold therefore we suggest children wear lots of layers! 

Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy) in a rucksack. If you require a school packed 

lunch, please ask for a form from Kerry or Miss Percival. This needs to be with Kerry at least a week 

before the trip.   
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The Barn 

 

A trip for Class 2 has been organised to The Barn Climbing Centre, near Tavistock. The children will be 

able to experience different climbing equipment safely with qualified instructors. They will be able to 

take risks in a safe environment.  

 

The itinerary will be as follows;  

8.45am; children arrive in school 

9am; the coach leaves school 

10am; arrive at The Barn 

12.00 – 12.30; Lunchtime 

2pm; leave The Barn 

3pm; Arrive back at school  

 

Children will need to be dressed in their PE kits (jogging bottoms or leggings would be preferable to 

shorts in case they get cold), a school jumper/cardigan with trainers and a waterproof coat.  

Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy). If you require a school packed lunch, please 

ask for a form from Kerry or Miss Percival. This needs to be with Kerry at least a week before the trip.   

 

The total cost of the two trips is just £5 and £2.50 if you are in receipt of Pupil Premium.  

Please pay via www.schoolmoney.co.uk, this will also provide consent for your child to attend. 

 

 

Thank you 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Miss Percival  

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

